

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

Dear Members,

Well, never a dull moment at Pinecourt Tennis Club...

Coaching News

Neil Heyme has decided to pass on the coaching to Stuart O'Shannessy who runs Beaton Park Tennis complex Nth Wollongong. Neil misses his family, coupled with C19 border crossing issues, has decided to head back up north and we wish him well. Stuart is very excited to meet everyone, grow the membership and start running holiday camps for kids. There will be an interim period of 3 months or so where we will have qualified coaches from Beaton Park moon-lighting up here while we wait for our new coach to arrive from Italy. More on her later.

Social Tennis News

We are seeing a flurry of new members (hooray) also existing members inquiring about what sort of organised Tennis is on at Pinecourt and the local area:

Monday — Bulli Tennis Club Singles 7.30pm — 9.30pm \$8 — contact Rob 0421 087049

Tuesday — Pinecourt Club Social 7.30pm — 10pm Free, just turn up

Wednesday — Thirroul Mens Doubles 7pm — 9pm \$10 — contact Luke 0434 382273

Wednesday — Bulli Doubles Social 7.30pm — 10pm \$6 — contact Rob 0421 087049

Friday — Corrimal Doubles Social 7.30pm — 10pm \$5 — contact Adrian — 0417 265885

Saturday — Pinecourt Club Social 2pm — 6pm Free, just turn up with racquet & nibbles

Sunday — Bulli Social 9.30am — 12pm \$ TBA (was Free before C19) contact Joy 4283 5547

As members you can book for free anytime via our website www.pinecourttennisclub.com

Renovation Update

We have fixed the cracks down the middle of the courts under the nets. Next job is the cracks around the court and some levelling to help with water run-off. Council commenced work installing a drain to capture park run-off. Once complete club house flooding will finally be a thing of the past. Bliss. The total cost of the interior club house make-over was just \$1150. We need our own TV show!

Website & Social Media

Pinecourt Tennis Club is finally on the map. Literally. Now when you search PTC, Google will give you the correct location, current shots of our courts, phone number plus website. It would be terrific if members could like us on facebook and leave a review to help the algorithm work in our favour

See you on the courts...

Gerry, Martin & David

President, Secretary & Treasurer